
  
     
                                                              

 
                                                 
 

                                   6. ‘The World in Our Hands’ 
 

                              By: Turvey Pre-School 
 
 

Our children have shown a keen interest in ‘minibeasts’ this term.  They 
have been fascinated by how they move, what they look like and how they 

are different.  They have been learning how to be gentle and caring with 
them and to return the insects back to their environment when they have 

finished looking at them.  This has begun to evolve into how we need to look 
after all living creatures, plants and our environment; the children are being 

encouraged to think about how we can look after our planet. 
Turvey Pre-school offers a caring, nurturing, safe and stimulating 
environment to the children who attend, opening up a world of 

opportunities to them.  Children are enabled to learn and develop as 
individuals with learning through play as our focus.   

 
We are proud to help children start on their journey in education and to 

help them get ready for the next step of starting school. 
If you’d like to visit us, call 01234 888970 or email 

admin@turveypreschool.org.uk. 
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